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3rd May 2022

We hope that everyone enjoyed the Easter break!

Thank you to all those who supported the Easter Egg Hunt and made it such a success. We raised
£713.75 in total which is fantastic.

The PTFA have lots of exciting things planned for the rest of the school year, which we wanted to tell
you a little about.

Last week we organised the first Fab Friday, sellingice lollies after school. Volunteer depending, we
will run this weekly throughout terms 5 and 6.

18th May is National Numeracy Day and 13th June is Warden House's own Maths Day. Following on
from the success of our author visits, the PTFA would like to support numeracy and maths in the
school through fun by arranging a mathemagician to perform three ‘Magic of Maths’ shows across the
school. These entertaining shows can be enjoyed by children who love maths and those who find it
more of a struggle.

To raise funds for the mathemagician in May we will be running our first

Every class will have a jar, and we are asking the pupils to help fill the class jar by bringing in any spare
change. There will be a class prize for the class filling the jar first, and for the class with the highest
amount. We are asking local finance companies to consider supporting this fundraising through
donations or matched funding. If you work for such a company and could help us secure this help,
please do contact us.

On17th June we will be holding Mr Chisnell's . Please organise teams with other
parents/carers/friends, etc. Around 6-8 people is an ideal size. Tickets are available via the school
office and should be purchased in advance. We hope it will be a really great night!

There are still spaces in the , if anyone would like to take part as a fundraisers
for Warden House PTFA. This is promising to be a fun event for participations and spectators alike.

In term 6 we will be arranging the summer fair, and are already excited about the opportunity to
organise this after its absence over the past two summers. We already have some ideas in the
pipeline, but would welcome more suggestions and, of course, if anyone can help run a stall for a few
hours on the day we would be really grateful.
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help fund raise for a Math Magician visit.
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FRIDAY 17TH JUNE

WARDEN HOUSE SCHOOL HALL

DOORS OPEN FROM 7PM : QUIZ STARTS @ 7.30PM PROMPT

IDEAL TEAM GET YOUR gglgfc'l;ls

SIZE 6-8 | 4
PEOPLE  TEAMSREADY! &

TICKETS AVAILABLE VIA THE SCHOOL OFFICE
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Do you.love running?
Need a race to motivate you to train?

If you are a proud parent, super staff member,
cracking carer, grandparent,with gumptionor
anyone_else connected to the school community
and are keen to fund, raise for Warden House PTFA
then we need you.

The Deal Dinosaur 10k takes place for the 40th time
on 24th July 2022. The race starts along;the
seafront follows a course to Kingsdown. It’s set to
be an incrediblelevent and.is an amazing
opportunity to raise funds for the school and for
participants and spectators to have a'great day.
The PTFA are willing to pay the entry fee for any
eager fundraisers. Please do not hesitate to contact

us if you are interested.
Sunday 24th July = ol

Deal Sea Scout Hut, Marina Road, Deal, Kent, CT14 7DN \AL’T/

Email: scott.mcnamara@warden-house.kent.sch.uk
or call: 07427 601418



